
NEW YORK STATE BOARD OF REGENTS AND COMMISSIONER OF EDUCATION 
89 Washington Avenue, Albany, NY 12234 

September 17, 2014 

Bruce W. Stillman, Ph.D., President 
Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory 
One Bungtown Road 
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 

Dear President Stillman 

On July 21, 2014, the Regents Advisory Council on Institutional Accreditation voted to 
recommend the following accreditation action to the Board of Regents: 

Renew the accreditation of Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory for a period of seven years, 
with the provision that all recommendations are addressed in the institution's required 
annual reports. 

The New York State Board of Regents endorsed and adopted the Advisory Council's 
recommendation at its meeting on September 16, 2014. Enclosed is a copy of the Regents 
agenda item. 

Sincerely, 

TL~f:ti 
Deputy Commissioner 
Office of Higher Education 

Enclosure 

c: 	 W. Dillaway Ayro, Jr. 
Leslie Templeman 
Paul Thompson 


